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YOUR Joke Corner 
 

Anyone interested in writing 
our weekly jokes please let 

your class teacher know! 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday, 04 September 2020 
 
Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs H. Swarbrick 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 
Welcome back everyone, 
 
Well done everyone on such a calm and sensible return 
to school life. Your children have been fantastic and 
adapted and matured so well. It was a joy to watch them 
play as they enjoyed each other’s company in the 
sunshine on Wednesday. 
 
Thank you to those of you who have directly messaged 
me. Please continue to do so for as long as is needed. 
Headteacher@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk.  
 
Please find below contact information for your child’s 
year group, again please use it. We are busy developing 
ways of keeping you in touch more with day to day 
learning and news. 
Ms Walker 

 
 
 

 

 

                                                   

 

Please wear a facemask and socially distance 

when you queue before school and come on 

site at the end of the day. 

Thank you for keeping everyone safe. 

                            Few reminders 

• Please check our Facebook page for 

photographic updates of the school 

day. 

• Bike shed is only available for Y5/6. 

• Please keep packed lunch wrappings 

fully disposable as children usually 

go straight outside to play after 

lunch. 

• UNIFORM please remember one 

pair of plain earrings. 

                            And 

Completed summer time capsule booklets 

need to be returned by Friday September 

11th for a reward. (We will return the 

booklets too!) 

Sad news 

I’m sorry to share that Mrs Cochrane who worked at our school 

for many years and retired only recently, died over the summer. 

She was an eco-warrior and such a highly regarded colleague. She 

will have taught a few of our local parents. R.I.P. 

MILE A DAY                                                      

All of our classes are having a 

try at a mile a day and loving it! 
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LUNCHES 
Here are the menus that we are working from. 

Next week is week 2. 

Foundation Stage 2nd Year 1 are in the hall and using the hall menu every day. 

Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 are on a rota between the hall and classroom.

 

 



 

 


